
November 29, 2020 

Dear Neighbor, 

There are additional plaintiffs ready to file separate $10,000 Small Claims actions against you for 

shining high energy light into their eyes.  I would like to give you this opportunity to respond to the 

following questions before they file and prevent this issue from becoming more expensive for you. 

1) Do you assert an unrestricted right to shine high energy light into the eyes of a person? 

2) Will you agree to shield all outdoor lighting at your property by February 1, 2020 such that 

direct rays from the lights do not cross property boundaries? 

3) Will you agree to turn off all exterior lighting when not in immediate use? 

I request a response by December 4, 2020. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Mark Baker 
Soft Lights 

www.softlights.org 
mbaker@softlights.org 

http://www.softlights.org/

